
Website Issues Resolved

From: ICRA INDIANA (icra_indiana@yahoo.com)

To: icra_indiana@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021, 07:46 PM EDT

The website issues have been resolved.  Thank you!

Sent by: Cassandra (Cassie) Nobbe, CTR 
ICRA Website Committee Chair

On Wednesday, September 22, 2021, 06:41:12 PM EDT, ICRA INDIANA <icra_indiana@yahoo.com> wrote:

ICRA Members-

The Website is currently experiencing technical difficulties.  Another e-mail will be sent once all the
issues are resoloved.  Thank you for your patience.

Sent by: Cassandra (Cassie) Nobbe, CTR 
ICRA Website Committee Chair


